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»January 15t 2019 - Extensive dry
rot was discovered at the 2" floor
walls. Unaware of the planning
department’s requirements, the
contractor proceeded to remove and
replace the walls in-kind at the
direction of the engineer.

»March 18th) 2019 - Following an
inspection due to a complaint (March

15th, 2019), and at the instruction of
the inspector, a permit was filed in
order to approve the demolition
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therefore, the project now required a
conditional use authorization.
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» It has been 15 months since
construction was halted.

» The site has become an eyesore and
nuisance to the neighborhood.

» A police report had been filed for
breaking and entering, as well as
damage to private property.

» It is also suspected that squatters
have continued to seek shelter in the
building.

» The owner, design team, and all
those involved are looking forward to
getting the necessary approvals in
order to resume construction.

We appreciate
and thank you for
your time.




